School Council Assembly
Wednesday 4th October

During a whole school assembly last year’s school council came and spoke to the children about what they had been doing through the previous year. Mrs Wilkinson then spoke to the children about the election of a new school council for 2017 – 2018. We talked about how we elect people to become members of the school council. We discussed that each Year group has 2 representatives and that there are lots of other roles within the school council. We also talked about what roles they are. The children were then asked if they felt that they would like to be a member of the school council this year they needed to prepare a speech to read out to the year group they are in and then a democratic vote would be taken per year group. 
Mrs Wilkinson and Mrs Davidge would then come round to each year group and hear the speech’s and undertake the vote. 
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